
 

 

Notice: Removal of Backstopping 
 

November 19, 2014 
 
 
 
Effective November 21, 2014 until further notice, FortisBC will no longer provide Backstopping gas at the 
Lower Mainland, Interior and Vancouver Island points on our system. 
 

As stipulated in Rate Schedule 23, Section 7.6 Failure to Deliver to Interconnection Point - If on 
any Day the Authorized Quantity from a Transporter is less than the quantity requested from 
the Transporter pursuant to section 7.4 (Request to Transporter), FortisBC Energy may, in its 
discretion, interrupt or curtail service hereunder to the lesser of such Authorized Quantity or the 
DTQ.  

 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC 
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